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The PSA has today written to Clare Donnellan, Executive Director, 
Community Services Statewide Services requesting a meeting to discuss 
issues identified by your PSA Community Services Psychologist 
Advisory Group (PSACSPAG). 

You can read the letter HERE. 
(http://psa.asn.au/wp-

content/uploads/2017/04/170421_DonnellanC_PsychologistsAdGroup_A16-0520.pdf) 

Your delegates are working closely with PSA staff to highlight and 
resolve the issues you face in your day to day work in providing your 
specialist services to the most vulnerable kids in the state. 

The PSA in conjunction with your delegates will be conducting a 
further survey of the issues you face in providing the best psychological 
services that our children deserve. 

You can further assist by encouraging non-members to join the PSA. 

Together we are stronger and our voice louder. 
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